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Room 2 News Roster 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This semester in Room 2, we are starting a news sharing program. Your child will have an 
allocated day from Tuesday to Friday, to share their news which they have prepared for in their 
planning book.  
 
Speaking and Listening is a very important part of our curriculum and each child should be given 
the opportunity to participate. News is more than just showing a favourite toy, it is about speaking 
in front of an audience, listening carefully to questions and being able to answer those questions 
thoughtfully. Part of news is also being in the audience, and this involves being a good listener 
and asking questions that are related to the teller’s news. 
 
As a parent you can help your child prepare for news by helping them to fill in their News Telling 
Book, by writing or drawing, before they tell news to the class. You may also like to rehearse 
questions with them and ask them interesting questions to provoke a more interesting news telling. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Sarah Simpson  
Room 2 Teacher 
22/7/2021 


